DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
June 18, 2004
MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Kent Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: C. H. Keilers, Jr.
SUBJECT: Los Alamos Report for Week Ending June 18, 2004

Bamdad, Hadjian, Jones, Jordan, Kimball, and Rizzo (OE) were on site this week reviewing site-wide
seismic design criteria; resolution of issues with the TA-18 safety-class flood retention structure; and
the geotechnical characterization and the safety strategy for the CMR Replacement facility, which is
under design. The Site Rep was off-site this week. This report is filed for continuity purposes only.



